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3 SECOND STATUTORY REVIEW OF POLLING DISTRICTS AND POLLING PLACES 
(AN91-2011) 

 
It is reported that the Second Statutory Review of Polling Districts and Polling Places must be carried 
out by 1st December, 2011 and to facilitate this the undernoted timetable will be followed. 
 
Comments on Existing Arrangements by 30th June, 2011 
Publication of Draft Proposals and Returning Officer's comments - 29th August, 2011 
Closing Date for Responses to the Draft Proposals - 30th September, 2011 
Proposals put to City Council - 31st October, 2011 
Publication of Final Proposals - 1st December, 2011 
 
Organisations representing people with disabilities will be consulted and any persons or body making 
representations should, if possible, give alternative places that may be used as polling places.  The 
general public can also make representations. 
 
The current arrangements can be viewed on the City Council website now. 
 
The draft proposals will be published on the website and will also be available for public viewing in the 
Electoral Registration Office, 18 City Square, Broughty Ferry Library and Lochee Library.  Members 
will be given a copy of the draft proposals for their particular ward. 
 


